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   Headteacher: Miss. L. Noble                              4th March 2022 

CHALTON LOWER SCHOOL 
               www.chaltonlower.co.uk 

 School Year 2021-2022             

NEWSLETTER N0:  21                 

Dear Parents 
 

Stars of the Week  Emeralds and Amethysts: Bethany 

Rubies and Sapphires: Amarah  

Diamonds:  Jason 

World Book Day 
We hope your children enjoyed World Book Day yesterday – we definitely enjoyed seeing 
them in all their outfits and telling us about their favourite book characters.  The children will 
be bringing home their Book Tokens in their bags today.   
During the day the children all took part in a book related scavenger hunt and the winners 
were Brooklyn, Ahmet and Casey – Well Done!   
 

New Intake Visit 
We welcome the Easter intake children to the school to join their class on the morning of 10th 
March from 9.00am to 11.45am. 
 

Comic Relief 
There is going to be lots of dressing up this month as we also have Comic Relief on Friday 18th 
March!  The children are invited to come to school dressed in funny clothes and/or funny hair. 
We will be setting up a “Just Giving” page online and will give you details on how to donate 
to this great charity nearer the time.   
 

Family Portrait Day 
Thank you to all the families who have registered for the Family Portrait Day on Sunday 20th 
March.  I can confirm that we have enough interest now to go ahead with this event and 
payment details will be sent out next week.   
There is still time for anyone who is interested in booking a time slot for some lovely family 
photos. Please complete the form https://forms.gle/D8ymU3GGXhYE2UGr7 or email 
chalton@chaltonlower.co.uk. 
 

Easter Raffle 
At the end of term we will be holding an Easter Raffle.  Can we please ask for any donations 
of Easter Eggs or gifts. Raffle tickets will be on sale soon! 
 

Easter Bonnets 
We know the children (and you parents) love to get creative so we would like to invite your 
child to make any form of head attire with an Easter theme. We will then be parading these 
wonderful creations in the playground at the end of term.  You are all welcome to come and 
watch the parade on the playground from 2.30pm and the raffle will then be held afterwards. 
 

 Central 
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Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Noble 
Headteacher 


